For Greater Lapeer, Inc.

August 7, 2006

Shane Partlow

Theatre A Go-Go, Inc.
9646 Lucerne Ave., #106
Culver City, CA 90232

Dear Shane:

Just a note to let you know how much we appreciated having “The Queen of Bingo” at the PIX
Theatre. It was truly the perfect show for Red Hattitude Day in downtown Lapeer. The ladies loved it —
and so did the men. | had a gentleman in the office the next week that was still enthusing about it.

Working with you and your colleagues was a delight. As you undoubtedly noticed, we are a very small
non-profit so we do these things with a minimum of resources and a lot of volunteer help. Your
thorough advance work and positive attitude toward our staff and volunteers made presenting this
production a low stress, high satisfaction experience.

Best wishes for your continued success with this show.

Smcerely
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Susan Griggs
Executive Director
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